
AFRICAN SWINE FEVER 

To minimize the risk of the disease spreading further within 
Sweden, we must all help each other with certain measures. 

 

African swine fever is now present in Sweden, after having been in our immediate 
area for a long time. To minimize the risk of the disease spreading further within 
Sweden, we must all help each other with certain measures. 

 

In concrete terms, this means for you as a participant at 25manna the following 

 If you have trained, competed or have been in an area or in countries where 
swine fever is present, wash and dry all equipment thoroughly before taking 
it out into the Swedish nature. Clothes should be washed at 60 degrees 
Celsius or alternatively at 40 degrees Celsius and then dried in a well-
ventilated area for at least 7 days indoors at room temperature. Shoes 
should be washed thoroughly and dried indoors in a well-ventilated area at 
room temperature for at least 7 days. 

 Equipment can be sanitized by being placed in a sauna at over 60 degrees 
Celsius for at least 30 minutes. 

 If you are uncertain about the cleanliness of your equipment, consider 
purchasing new equipment at Pölder Sport at the Arena. 

 Dispose all food residues in the trash bins placed at the Arena. 
 Each club receives a garbage bag and stripe for closure when handing out 

team envelopes. Use these at the club's wind shelters/club tents and leave it 
there, sealed, when you leave the Arena. 

 If you find sick or dead wild boars during 25manna, report it immediately to 
the wildlife reporting (“Viltrapport”) located near the “Red exit” (”Röd 
utgång”) 

 


